TOWN OF SHELBURNE
TRANSFER STATION POLICY
(Updated 4/22/2024)





1.	The facility is available for use by Shelburne residents only.

2.	Proof of residency may be required if the individual is unfamiliar to the Transfer 	Station Attendant.

3.	All trash must originate from Shelburne.

4.	All trash must be bagged.  Bags larger than 33 gallons will require two trash 	labels.

5.	All bags must bear a “Town of Shelburne” trash label before discarding them into 	the trash compactor.  For your convenience, Town of Shelburne trash labels are 	available for purchase at the Shelburne Town Hall or at the transfer station.

6.	Acceptable materials for disposal include household trash only.  Demolition 	materials, lawn clippings, brush or hazardous materials are not accepted.  

7.	State regulation requires recycling of paper and containers.  The town has a 	mandatory recycling ordinance/by-law. The town accepts bottles, cans, 	newspapers, magazines, cardboard, and clean paper.

8.	The Town strongly encourages residents to dispose of “food waste” composting
	Materials in our collection bin

9.	Please park your vehicle in a manner so as not to impede the flow of traffic.

[bookmark: _GoBack]10.	State Regulations require that all loads be covered.




